
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for the positive comments from lots of parents regarding the new routines in 

school.  It has been a pleasure seeing all of the children back in school happy and 

smiling. 

 

I am sure you will remember the letter sent out in July regarding various safety measures 

which were put in place for the start of the new term In September. 

 

I know it is difficult but only one adult to bring and collect children from school and to use 

the appropriate gate these were recommended by the DfE and the Government to 

protect children, parents and staff.  The reason we have staggered start and end times is 

to avoid lots of people being on the yard at the same time in order to comply with the 

social distancing regulations put in place by the Government.  If you have more than one 

child to collect, please collect the one who finishes the earliest first.  

 

A big thank you to all parents/carers who have been punctual and observing the social 

distancing measures in the yard- not too early and not late. 

 

The colder weather is now upon us so please ensure your child has a jumper/cardigan 

with them every day as well as appropriate coat and sensible outdoor shoes. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


